In honor of Daniel Pearl, (a journalist and violinist who tragically died in 2002) we’d like to dedicate our performance at this year’s “Festy” in Roseland, VA to promote “Harmony for Humanity” to try and bridge cultural differences through music.  Musicians from all over the world come together to honor Daniel and his work during the month of October, dedicating their performances to “World Music Days.” This month long celebration is inspired by Daniel’s efforts to try and bring peace & harmony to the world with the power of music. 
